
Alberta Pharmacy Students’ Association
2 – 35 Medical Sciences Building

8613 114th St, University of Alberta
Edmonton Alberta, CA T6G 1C9

March 15, 2022

Garrett Garlock, President
Alberta Pharmacy Students’ Association

January 2022
● Chaired General Council Meetings x2
● Chaired executive council meetings x 2
● Attended weekly meetings with student services x3
● Met with Dean Hughes for a monthly meeting
● Met with Student Services before the start of the semester to discuss program delivery and student supports given

the online delivery
● Organized the online winter semester kick off with other Executive Members
● Attended an RxA staying connected meeting
● Met with VP Fundraising and Neighbourly Pharmacy to discuss future partnership opportunities
● Met with potential Students Union candidates to discuss points important to pharmacy students x4
● In partnership with RxA, organized an advocacy leaders virtual networking night
● Met with potential APSA President candidate
● Met with APSA’s Student Union representative to discuss SU matters
● Attended RxA leadership cohort meeting
● Attended meeting with the faculty to advocate for opening of student spaces on campus
● Attended meeting with BPSA, APSA and LGBTQ+PhSC Re: professionalism concerns
● Attended the Presidential Candidate Meeting
● Attended a COFA Senior Board meeting
● Attended a RxA Governance Committee meeting

February 2022
● Chaired General Council Meetings x2
● Chaired executive council meetings x 2
● Attended weekly meetings with student services x4
● Met with Dean Hughes for a monthly meeting
● Met with BPSA, APSA, LGBTQ+PhSC and the faculty Re: Professionalism Concerns
● Met with VP Student Life of the Students Union Re: Post secondary budget protest
● Attended a FoPPS EDI Committee meeting
● Attended a meeting Re: Blue and gold update
● Attended a RxA Board “staying connected” meeting
● Attended a COFA Joint Board meeting Re: possible strike
● Attended an RxA Board Leadership Cohort meeting
● Met with President Elect to discuss transition
● Met with potential Students Union candidates to discuss points important to pharmacy students x1

March 2022
● Chaired General Council Meetings x2
● Chaired executive council meetings x 2
● Attended weekly meetings with student services x4
● Met with Dean Hughes for a monthly meeting
● Met with Amie Filkow to discuss future marketing and branding opportunities for APSA
● Attended an RxA staying connected meeting
● Chaired a constitution and policy committee meeting
● Attended the APSA council Dinner

Upcoming
● Lunch with Ali Damani from RxA
● Follow up meeting with the Faculty Re: Professionalism concerns
● Attend an RxA Board meeting


